Minutes from the 571st Meeting of the Connecticut Entomology Society 
September 16th, 2022
Zoom
Members: 
Guests: 

Social pre-meeting began at approximately 18:30. 

Business Meeting:
-Meeting called to order at 19:30 by Vice President Matt Nochisaki.

Reports: 
-Rich Cowles has taken over the treasurer’s duties from Mike Montogomery. 

Old Business:
-CES officers remain as they were nominated from last meeting. (Note to self: add this from previous meeting minutes.)

New Business:
-Upcoming meetings are October 21 at UConn, November 18 at Yale, then the club will be on holiday break in December. 

Exhibits:
-Leonard Munstermann showcased a book. (Note: I can’t recall what it was, please let me know.)
-VP Nochisaki has successfully bred click beetles! He also showcased some Pandora Sphynx Moths he’s been working with. 

Evening Presentation:
-Dr. James Dorey discussed bees in Fiji! He believes there are many species that are yet to be discovered in Oceania. One interesting conclusion that Dr. Dorey reached was that some bees one of the islands had increased due to humans arriving to the archipelago, not because of climate change. This means humans can have positive changes on bees, and those changes can be inferred as being very recent. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:38pm.

Note: corrections and additions to the minutes are welcomed. Please email maxengel1@gmail.com.

